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Weekly Principal’s Award 

 

Shikaiya Tippett and              
Abbey Rowland-Jones 

 

For outstanding effort at swimming—
first student to complete Level 8 

Weekly Principal’s Award 

 

Cassie Condren 

 

For an amazing improvement 
in spelling 

 

Our Annual Presentation Evening will be held on Monday 14 December at 7 pm at the Hall—Covid safety rules will apply 

Swimming Lessons 

It was wonderful to see the improvement in every child’s 
swimming this year. 

Zoo Snooz 

Everyone enjoyed a fantastic two days on our excursion to Dubbo 
this week. After such a challenging year it was great to finally 
be able to do some learning ‘outside the classroom’. The children 
enjoyed their time at the Dubbo Adventure Playground followed 
by a trip to the movies but the real highlight was the overnight 
stay at “Billabong Camp” at Taronga Western Plains Zoo. As 
usual the children’s behaviour was exemplary – they are a fantastic 
group to take away! Thank you to Terry for driving the bus & to 
Leonie for her help with the younger students. 

We wish our students and their families a very happy Christmas. 
Please have a safe and happy holiday. Thank you for a great 
year. All the best to our Year 6 students as they start high 
school in 2021. 

ALL students return to school on FRIDAY 29 January 2021 



 

 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

1 25 January 

 

26 

 

27 

 

28 

 

29 

ALL children return to school 

2 1 February 

Swimming lessons @ Mudgee 

2 

Swimming lessons @ Mudgee 

3 

Swimming lessons @ Mudgee 

4 

Swimming lessons @ Gulgong 

5 

3 8 

Swimming lessons @ Gulgong 

9 10 11 

Small Schools Swimming Carnival 

at Mudgee 

12 

TERM 1 —2021CALENDAR 

Student of the Week – Taylor Rowland-Jones  

For outstanding improvement in swimming 

Student of the Week – Koby Papp 

For effort & improvement at swimming lessons 

 

Student of the Week –  Serenity Tippett 

For consistent determination during swimming  

 

 

Student of the Week –  Kyran Dennis  

For a positive attitude towards learning 

Student of the Week – Shikaiya Tippett 

For continued effort in all subjects 

  

 

Student of the Week –  Ethan Honeysett 

For an improvement in effort in all areas  

 

Swimming Lessons February 2021 

Swimming lessons will begin on Monday 1 
February. We will swim at the Mudgee pool 
on the Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 

On Thursday 4 February we will travel to 
Gulgong pool.  

We will NOT be swimming on the Friday, 
but will swim again on Monday 8 February 
at Mudgee. 

This is due to the pool being booked for 
other schools’  swimming carnivals. 

Our newsletter is going paperless in 2021 

Please make sure Nerida has your most up 
to date email address. 

It will be emailed each week, along with 
any permission notes. 


